Dear Harold: 5 April 1998

I missed yesterday’s mail by 45 minutes because I was still making the changes you
requested in the enclosed manuscript. It will be mailed on Monday. You will note that I have
highlighted one page of your notes with a potential typo regarding a repeated word.. You might
want to review the Bibliography page for the citation of Robert Lewis Stevenson as the author of
Alice in Wonderland. If I am not mistaken Lewis Carroll is the author.

In preparing the Bibliography for this manuscript I noted that you have a manuscript called
Waketh The Watchman. Should you have the time or inclination to send my a copy, I would like
to read it.

Despite this length of this last manuscript (in excess of 120,000 words and 350 pages) I
have taken the time to verify the pagination and the spelling. No corrections were noted in my
computer’s spell-check function.

Hope this note finds you and Lil well.

Clay O.
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